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• Phase 1 (four weeks to complete) 

• Chestnut Expressway traffic shifts to the westbound lanes with two through lanes -- one in 
each direction  

• I-44 eastbound off-ramp (mile marker 72) closed for one weekend 

• Haseltine Road (Farm Road 115) at Chestnut Expressway closed for one weekend 

• Phase 2 (three weeks to complete) 

• Chestnut Expressway traffic shifts to the eastbound lanes with two through lanes -- one in 
each direction  

• I-44 eastbound on-ramp (mile marker 72) closed for one weekend 

• Broadview Place at Chestnut Expressway closed for one weekend 

• June 2021 — Project awarded to    
construction contractor Emery Sapp 
and Sons, Inc. of Columbia 

• Spring 2022 — Construction begins 

• June 2022 — Project complete  

• Replace the concrete pavement on Chestnut        
Expressway between I-44 and Broadview Place/
Haseltine Road (Farm Road 115) in Springfield 

• Install new guardrail and road signs 

• Project will take approximately 2 months 

• Estimated total project cost: $2.2 million 


